
 
    

   
      
           

 
 

  
 
 

  
    

  
 
 
   
 

      
    

   
     

 
 
    

   
 

  
 

  
   

  
    

 
  

 
   

      
    

 
  

 
    

 
 

 
 

 
 

  
 

  
   

From : Department of Parks and Recreation 
Lucinda Woodward 
Local Government and Environmental ComplianceUnit 
Office of Historic Preservation 

READ THIS FIRST 

CLG ANNUAL REPORT 
OCTOBER 1, 2019 through SEPTEMBER 30, 2020

DUE APRIL 30, 2021 

Reminder 1 

Since 2011, OHP has expanded the annual report to include information that OHP 
forwards to the National Park Service on behalf of he CLGs. The reports are similar, 
but different: OHP collects information related to how the CLG program is working; 
NPS gathers products information, i.e., numbers of properties designated, etc. 

To make it easier for the CLGs in California we have combined the two reports into 
one.  CLGs no longer are required to provide products information directly to NPS; the 
OHP will provide that information on your behalf. 

Reminder 2 

In the National Park Service section, many of you have been checking “no”, that you 
do not have a Local Register and “no”, that you do not have a design/regulatory 
program.  In California, you must have a local register or designation program and an 
ordinance in order to become a CLG.  So check “yes.” 

Reminder 3 

In order to compete for a 2010-2022 CLG grant, you must have submitted your 
annual report for the period October 1, 2019 through September 30, 2020 by no 
later than April 30, 2021. That is a firm date. 

Reminder 4 

Submit the report in electronic form only. If possible, scan any attachments. 

Thank you for your continuing participation in the Certified Local Government 
program. 

Local Government and Environmental Compliance Unit 

Shannon Lauchner Pries, Shannon.Pries@parks.ca.gov 
Lucinda Woodward, Lucinda.Woodward@parks.ca.gov 
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